
Tel Aviv, May 17, 1988 

Prof_ José Ferrater Mora 
1518 Willowbrook Lañe 
Villanava, PA 19085 
U.S. A. 

Dear Prof. Ferrater Moras 

León Olive sent me a copy of your letter of January -¿5, 
indicating that you won't be able to participate in our symposium 
on cultural relativism and philosophy, 1 am very sorry for that. 

I nape, however, that the personal reasons you mentían won*t 
prevent you -from contributing a paper to the volume we are going 
to publish in the wake of the symposium. Could you please send me 
your title, as negotiations with publishers are in course? 

Yours sincerely, 

Marcelo Dascal 
Department of Phi1osophy 
Tel Aviv University 
69978 Tel A W v - Israel 


